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The PCR Board of Directors met on April 30, 2014 at 1:00 PM at the Sands Inn & Suites in 
San Luis Obispo, CA. 
 
We are financially healthy, although expenses exceed income. The 2014 Budget was 
approved with a $3080 deficit. 
 
Daylight Division had two successful meets. Chuck Harmon and Andrew Merriam were 
awarded Master Model Railroader, and Chuck was named Contest Chair. Many members of 
the Daylight Division worked hard with the 2014 PCR Convention and especially thanked 
Steve Wesolowski for taking over Publicity. 
 
Coast Division had two successful meets. Finding location sites and volunteers to support the 
division continues to be a concern. Steve Wesolowski works hard at the Bay Area train 
shows.  
 
The Redwood Empire Division had two very successful meets at the Sturgess Saw Mill in 
Sebastopol and the North Western Pacific Historical Society yard in Petaluma. “Show and 
Tell” sessions conducted by Giuseppe Aymar are popular. RED is in good shape by staying 
flexible to keep membership interested. 
 
The Sierra Division had one very successful meet in Modesto and several more are planned. 
 
The new PCR brochure examples were passed out and Gus Campagna is looking for photos 
of activities around the region. In the process of cleaning up the division and region logos for 
the brochure, it was suggested to perhaps have a more modern logo for PCR.  
 
Dave Grenier was seated as the new Director of Daylight Division. 
 
The next Board Meeting will be Saturday October 25, 2014 at 1 PM in place to be 
determined. 


